
IMPORTANT
NOTICE 

Barrington Condominium Association, Inc. 
Naples, Florida 

 
Mitchell Pressure Washing will be on 
the property Monday, December 4, 2023 
from 9:00 AM until 4:00 PM daily to 
clean the exterior of the buildings.  They 
will start at the south entrance working 
left until the job is completed.  
 
We ask that all vehicles be parked 
inside the garage or moved away from 
the buildings. 
 
Your cooperation during this project is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Thank You, 
Management 


